
Weekly News Roundup: Amazon Synod, New Apostolic Letter,
“Manifesto of Faith” Film, and More
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In this week’s episode, CFN Editor-in-Chief Brian McCall and Managing Editor Matt
Gaspers discuss:

The Opening Press Conference for the Amazon Synod;
Hopeful Signs of Faithful Resistance in Rome;
Pope Francis’ New Apostolic Letter;
Fr. Martin’s High-Profile Meetings in Rome;
Cardinal Brandmüller’s Statement on the Recent German “Synodal Assembly”;
The New “Manifesto of Faith” Film; and
Our Lady of Fatima in St. Petersburg, Russia

Remember to subscribe to our YouTube channel and stay tuned for more new
content!


